
  

 

Users of the e-Procurement System, e-PS (https://eproc.publicprocurement.govmu.org) are hereby notified that a 

major maintenance activity will be carried out on the e-Procurement portal on Friday (14th July 2023) as from 18:00 

hours to 22:00 hours (MUT).  

All  Suppliers who will be using the Digital Signature Certificate (DSC) on e-PS will need to install the new NSEU available 

on the e-PS as from Saturday 15th July 2023 . 

For more information, you can consult the Communique dated 12 July 2023 on the homepage of e-Procurement 

System. 

12 July 2023  

  

Urgent Communique 

  

Ref: NSEU (Java Utility)   
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